
 
 
Meeting Recap for: Standards & Practices Committee | May 31, 2022 
 
 
Committee members present: Brian Knapp, Lee Gibson 
Staff: Zachary Misko, Erin Yates 
 
 
Summary of discussion items: 
 
Zachary indicated that the committee is now at a point where initiatives have been scoped out, but still 
need to be staffed.  
 
He noted that the HR Standards Board will be another opportunity for members to use the Association 
as a resource. The project has been divided into five different initiatives.  
 
 
Action Required: 

• Review project plan and indicate which initiatives you’d like to work on.  

• Please send in suggestions, edits, or additions at your earliest convenience.  

 
 
Next Meeting: 

• Tuesday, June 21 at 2:00 PM. Meeting invite forthcoming.  


